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Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  

Welcome and 
Introductions  

Following induction of all Tranche 3 development groups, members 
of the LCCS development group were welcomed by the chair. The 
Executive made a presentation on timelines, context and the report 
on the Early Enactment Review (EER). 

Discussion of 
recommendations from the 
EER report 

The current specification and the recommendations from the EER 
report were distributed and discussed in four breakout groups. The 
recommendations in the report were broadly welcomed. 
Deliberations covered the purpose of ALT1, balancing breadth with 
depth, ALT3 modifications, and specific areas such as the Turing 
Machine, Algorithmic Complexity, AI, Cloud Computing, agile v 
waterfall processes and binary arithmetic. 

Migration to the new 
template 

An overview of the new template for re-developed LC subjects was 
presented. The current specification, with modifications to the 
strands of learning informed by the first meeting, will be migrated to 
the new template.   

Reflection and next steps Next Meeting: Wednesday, October 23rd,, 2024 
The chair reflected on the work done and thanked the members for 
their attendance and active engagement. The Executive will 
distribute the first draft of the re-developed specification in advance 
of the next meeting. 

 


